
FMCSA Drug & Alcohol Clearinghouse
Compliance Seminar

Tuesday November 19th, 2019

Are you ready?
Beginning January 6th, 2020 FMCSA employers, MROs and SAPs will be required to
report drug and alcohol violations to the FMCSA using the new Clearinghouse database.

In addition, employers will be required to perform a pre-employment query before hiring any
new drivers as well perform an annual query on existing drivers.

Attend this informative seminar which will include representatives from the FMCSA, the
Office of Drug Alcohol Policy Compliance and the Colorado Motor Carriers Association, an
open Q&A session, and hands-on Clearinghouse registration assistance.

The important event will be held at the Mile High Station located at 2027 W Colfax Ave,
Denver, CO 80204 from 8:30am to 2:00pm.

The cost for this seminar is only $25.00/ person; to register please click here.

Hurry, seats are limited and registration closes 11/15/19

Who should attend?
Transportation & Safety Manager
Human Resource Managers
Medical Review Officers
Collection Facility Managers
Consortium/TPA Managers
State, municipality, city and school transportation
representatives

Make sure you are in compliance by
attending this event!

Brought to you by Lifeloc Technologies, KCG Drug & Alcohol Solutions and the Colorado Motor Carriers Assoc.
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